
From: Kevin Bryant
To: kevin@kevinbryant.comkevin@kevinbryant.com

Date: 2/20/2012 1:45:19 PM
Subject: FW: Thanks

________________________________________
From: Bill [hooaharmy@earthlink.net]
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2012 1:14 PM
To: Kevin Bryant
Subject: Thanks

Thank you for fighting “for the people of SC”, for true separation of powers in our state government.  Your efforts will not be forgotten.

Bill Carroll
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